
March 13, 1981 

Alaska Board of Forestry 
323 East 4th Avenue 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

Dear Board Members: 

WATER RESOURCES BOARD 

JAYS. HAMMOND, GOVERNOR 

323 E. 4TH A VENUE 
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501 

The Alaska Water Resources Board is pleased to accept your invitation 
to attend your April 7, 1981, meeting in Anchorage to participate in 
the selection of a new director for the Division of Forest; Land and 
Water Management. 

Three of our Board members who live in Anchorage expressed a willingness 
to meet with the Forestry Board. They are: 

Peg Tileston 
4780 Cambridge Way 
Anchorage 99503 
Office: 274-3621 

Fred Boness 
Attorney at Law 
420 L Street, Suite 404 
Anchorage 99501 
Office: 276-1969 

Once again, thank you for your invitation. 

Richard ~ 
Chairman 

Wayne Westberg 
SRA Box 1559 
Anchorage 99502 
Office: 344-0526 


